
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

7 February 2023 

 
Hon Dr Megan Woods 
Minister, Building and Construction 
Minister, Energy and Resources 
Minister, Housing 
 
Email: m.woods@ministers.govt.nz 
 

 

Tēnā koe Minister Woods 

ENGINEERS REGISTRATION BILL  

Following the recent Cabinet reshuffle and notice from the Prime Minister that the legislative 

agenda is under review, we ask you and Cabinet to continue to prioritise the progression of the 

Engineers Registration Bill. We have been encouraged by the progress of the Bill over this term and 

strongly support its timely introduction to the House. The Bill has been a very long time in coming 

and has created considerable uncertainty for the profession. We are confident the Bill will support 

improved outcomes for the public. Progressing the Bill will also strengthen the trust of the 

engineering profession in the Government.  

Thank you for your support. 

Ngā mihi nui 

  

Dr Tim Fisher Dr Richard Templer  

President Chief Executive 

 

Cc:  Paul Stocks, Deputy Secretary, Building, Resources and Markets, MBIE 

Amy Moorhead, Manager, Building Policy, MBIE 
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